
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
May 6, 2010
     The Gears
Present: Chris, Lester, Joe, Janet, Diane, Michael, Tyler, Tim, Rich A., Judy, Steve F., President Steve, Lou
Happy Dollars;

Judy paid a Happy Dollar and announced that Diane Farraher-Smith was named "President" of Hallmark Health VNA and Hospice.

Michael paid a Happy Dollar in honor of his Mom, Wife, and all the Rotarian Mothers in recognition of Mother's Day.


No General Meeting this week.  

BOWL-A-THON COMMITTEE MEMBERS WILL MEET AT NOON IN THE CRIMSON CAFÉ FOR A BRIEF MEETING.

Even if you are not bowling, please make every effort to attend the Bowl-A-Thon this Thursday beginning at 6pm at Towne Line Bowling in Malden. 
The theme is DISCO… so Boogie on Down…Lots of great raffles, silent auction prizes.
